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IMPORTANT NOTICE

[bookmark: _GoBack]On July 22, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC) decided that Frontier’s in-state telecommunications services face effective competition in the marketplace.  As a result of this ruling, effective immediately, most of Frontier’s retail landline services, including basic residential and small business local exchange services, will no longer be subject to price regulation.  However, Frontier services will continue to be subject to the state’s consumer protection and service quality regulations. For information on Frontier’s services and prices go to http://www.frontier.com/wacompetition. For questions about the competitive classification process, contact the WUTC: by mail at Secretary, Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 or call 1-800-562-6150 (toll free) or fax 1-360-586-1150 or by email at: Records@utc.wa.gov – Docket No. UT-121994. 

